MEMORANDUM

DATE: October 2, 2017

TO: Members of the Central Council

FROM: I.C.F. Office

RE: CC Directory

Enclosed please find a list of Central Council members with addresses, phone/fax/cell numbers and e-mail addresses for your use.

Please review this list. If you notice anything that needs to be corrected or you wish to add a phone/fax/cell number or an e-mail address that we currently do not have, please call the office so that we can provide you with a directory that is as complete as possible.

If we receive any changes, we will provide an updated list at the October Central Council Meeting. If not, please continue to use this list until the February CC Meeting when the Central Council Directory will be available. It was decided to hand out the directory at this meeting so it would be as up-to-date as possible with District Presidents, Mentors, etc.

Thank you.